
Public service federation calls 24-hour strike
 Greece 

ADEDY, the public services confederation, has called a 24-hour strike for 14 
November. It is calling on the government to negotiate over a gradual process of 
pay restoration. ADEDY says that civil servants have already seen pay cut by 40% 
and now tax rises and reductions in tax allowances will further reduce take home 
pay. It is calling for immediate pay rises and the restoration of the 13th and 14th 
month salaries as initial steps in this process. The strike demands also cover the 
urgent need to recruit additional permanent staff, for measures on skills and 
training rather than a new evaluation system, improvements to pensions and a stop 
to privatisation.

ADEDY (GR)
epsucob
2018 November epsucob@NEWS 21

Printer-friendly version

Policies
Central government
Collective Bargaining
Health
Local government
Pensions/retirement
Social Services
Training/life-long learning

https://www.epsu.org/epsucob/2018-november-epsucobnews-21/public-service-federation-calls-24-hour-strike
https://www.epsu.org/epsucob/2018-november-epsucobnews-21/public-service-federation-calls-24-hour-strike
https://www.epsu.org/countries/greece
http://adedy.gr/24wriapergia14112018-2/0/
https://www.epsu.org/epsucob/2018-november-epsucobnews-21
https://www.epsu.org/entityprint/pdf/node/11179
https://www.epsu.org/policies/central-government
https://www.epsu.org/policies/collective-bargaining
https://www.epsu.org/policies/health
https://www.epsu.org/policies/local-government
https://www.epsu.org/policies/pensionsretirement-0
https://www.epsu.org/policies/social-services
https://www.epsu.org/policies/traininglife-long-learning-0

